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         Newsletter 

Twenty Two Years of Walking with Jesus 
January 2014 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

SPRING WALKS @ FRC: 
 
Men’s Walk #93   April 16-19 
 All Community Gathering & 

Candlelight – April 18 @ 7 PM 

 

Women’s Walk #94    

   April 30-May 3 

 Candlelight – May 2 @ 8:00 

 

GATHERINGS: 
 

May 29 – 7:00 PM Regional 

 South-Meadowlands 

UMC 

 North-Leesburg Presby 

 East-Murrysville UMC 

 

July 11 – All Community Picnic 
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A GLIMPSE OF HEAVEN 
 

The most frequent Pilgrim response following Candlelight:  “It was like a glimpse of 
heaven.”  So what is it about Candlelight that makes for such a moving experience?  
I’m sure many of you may answer differently but my guess would be something like 
this--a geographically dispersed community of very diverse people single-mindedly 
and single-heartedly dedicated to crystal clear vision – to embody Christ for the sake 
of others, to bear Christ’s light, to be Christ’s light.  In these fleeting moments, the 
whole community gathers for one purpose: to nudge the Pilgrims ever closer to a 
more complete realization that they are truly beloved of an awesome God who wants 
something for them – a closer relationship with them, with all of us.   
 

MISSION of Emmaus: Empowering leaders through Emmaus and Chrysalis to be 
the hands and feet of Christ 
 
VISION of Emmaus: Fourth Day leaders embodying Christ 
 
Participation in Candlelight is perhaps the clearest example of how each aspect of the 
Emmaus model connects the mission of Emmaus with the vision of Emmaus – 
encouraging and empowering new and future church leaders to embody Christ by 
embodying Christ.  
 
As we consider the Emmaus weekend model as a whole, there is not a single aspect 
that doesn’t bear this message.  Take the “my new friend” exercise starting with 
Thursday night.  It may be so easy to think of this as merely an “icebreaker”, a simple 
exercise to get the ball rolling, but in reality it is so much more and reflects a deep 
comprehension of Christ and Christlikeness to which we all aspire.   
 
Name, family situation, something unique about you….  The Emmaus weekend has to 
start somewhere, somehow and so it starts with knowing and being known.  As we 
seek to embody Christ, how much more Christ-like does it get than to focus at the 
level of our personal identities.  In our Christian circles we say God knows our names, 
God cares about our personal circumstances, God knows and cares about each of us 
deeply even to the point of numbering the hairs on our heads.  We certainly can’t 
match God in the caring department or the knowing department, but we can work at 

it.  Think about it: 
 

  FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR 

 

Twenty Three Years of Walking with Jesus 
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Jesus knows people by name. 
Zacchaeus, come down from that tree, I’m coming to your place for dinner tonight. 
 There is perhaps nothing more relational than being known by name.  To know and 
be known by name demonstrates the value with which Jesus Christ regarded the 
people to whom He ministered.  Knowing one’s name “embodies” Christ. 
 
Jesus knows people’s family situations.  Consider the woman at the well.  “The fact is 
you have had five husbands and the man you are with now is not your husband.” 
 Maybe not the greatest opening relationship-building line, but the point is that Jesus 
knew people personally, at a level where he could speak to their inner spirit, their 
very soul.  Again, I’m not saying we dig into that kind of depth at first meeting, but 
you do see what I mean.  To know something about a person’s family situation 
embodies Christ. 
 
Jesus knows something unique about each of us.  Jesus knew Matthew was a tax 
collector, invited himself to dinner, and then used that fact as a basis for a great little 
message: In Mt 9 Jesus said, “It is not the healthy who need a doctor, but the 
sick. But go and learn what this means: ‘I desire mercy, not sacrifice.’  For I have not 
come to call the righteous, but sinners.”  Now we are not supposed to talk about 
occupations on the weekend at all so this may be a bad example.  But the point is 
this.  Jesus knew something about Matthew that was unique.  That information led to 
another whole circumstance where Jesus’ presence could be experienced and Jesus’ 
message could be spoken.  Beyond building relationship, you just never know where 
God might take things, how God might make connections based not on what you 
know, but who you know.  Knowing something unique about someone embodies 
Christ! 
 
Jesus, God’s own son, sent from heaven to dwell among us to show us a new way to 
be.  We celebrate that this Easter and all Easter’s past, present and to come.  Why?  
Certainly to save us! Yes!  But for a purpose as well: to love and serve Him in mission, 
to reflect Himself, the embody Christ!  My prayer for all of us is that we embrace the 
message of Easter and the call it places upon our very lives more than ever this year.  
Reach out, break the ice and get to know someone new, their name, their family 
situation or something unique about them.  Know and be known this Easter!   

 
Happy Easter! 

Ken Gryger 

Community Lay Director - 2015 
Three Rivers Walk to Emmaus 
 

FROM THE COMMUNITY LAY DIRECTOR - continued 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      

“I am the 

resurrection 

and the 

life” 

John 11:25 
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Dear Emmaus family, 
The journey we began on Ash Wednesday is coming to an end.  We’ve celebrated with our church 
families on Palm Sunday at the beginning of Holy Week. Did you wave your palms in honor of the 

King? Did you sing hosanna to our King? 
 

I am always amazed at how quickly the cries of “Hosanna!” change into cries of “Crucify 
Him!”  Picturing Jesus on the cross is difficult to do.  We don’t like to think about Jesus suffering 
and dying for us.  It’s uncomfortable. It’s difficult. It’s heart-wrenching.  Imagining Him willingly 

sacrificing Himself for us and our sins. 
 

We want so much to stay in the joy and celebration of Palm Sunday that we are tempted to skip 
over Maundy Thursday and Good Friday so that we can arrive at Easter Sunday and the joy that 
accompanies such a celebration.  But we cannot arrive at the resurrection without the cross.   

 
I encourage you to attend services on Maundy Thursday wherever you worship to remember 

Jesus’ last night on earth.  When Jesus celebrated Passover with his disciples two very important 
things happened. First, he celebrated the Lord’s Supper, which we still celebrate and remember. 
Second, Jesus washed the disciple’s feet as an act of humility and service. “Maundy,” which is 

Latin for command, refers to the command that we should love and serve one another. And serve 
you do! It is such a joy  

 
Good Friday is the most solemn day of the Christian calendar. It is a time to grieve over our sins 
and also meditate and rejoice that God loves us so much God’s son willingly went to the cross so 

that we might spend forever with HIM!! 
 

Whenever I think of Jesus on the cross, the image that comes to mind is from Luke’s gospel 
where Jesus is hanging on the cross between two others described as criminals.   
 

One of them starts to taunt Jesus and hurls insults at him saying, “Aren’t you the Christ?  Save 
yourself and us!” But the other criminal reprimands him, “Don’t you fear God, since you are 

under the same sentence?  We are punished justly, for we are getting what our deeds deserve.  
But this man has done nothing wrong.”  Then he said to Jesus, “Remember me when you come 

into your kingdom.”  Jesus answered him, “I tell you the truth. Today you will be with me in 
paradise.”  (Luke 23:39-43)   
 

What a passage of hope and love!  No matter what we do, what crimes we commit, what sins we 
cannot let go of, through Christ we are forgiven. He awaits us in paradise! And that is Good News 

indeed! 
 
I pray that as you continue your Lenten journey into Holy Week and beyond, you are constantly 

reminded of God’s gift of relentless grace, given freely to each and every one of us! 
 

Yours in Christ, 

Cindy Parker, TRWE #64 

Community Spiritual Director 

 

              FROM THE COMMUNITY SPIRITUAL DIRECTOR 
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Do you remember what it was like to receive agape at the 

tables during meal time? Remember how excited you were to 

see the gifts that were made for you by the community? Please 

make your gifts & bring them to send off for the upcoming 

walks. The Men’s Walk begins on April 16 & the Women’s Walk 

begins April 30.  

 
AGAPE COUNTS MEN WOMEN 

Pilgrims Only 14 25 

Dining Room 38 52 

Don’t forget the book table for both walks. We are in need of 

gently used books.  

Thanks for your help. 

DeColores, 

Bryan Pass 

Agape Co-Coordinator 
 

  AGAPE 

 

VISIT WWW.TRWE.ORG FOR ALL YOUR TRWE QUESTIONS! 

A Sponsor asked me last week “Can anyone sign up for the Walk Prayer Vigil or do they 
have to have gone on a Walk, to do so?”   At first my thought was “No, they have to have 
gone on a 4th Day Walk of some sort.”  However, the more I thought about it, the more I 
wondered, was this something we could ask pilgrim’s family and friends to participate in, as well 
as community members?   If so, what a blessing that would be to both Community and to 
Pilgrims!!   So I emailed Michael Crane, our Regional Representative from Upper Room 
International and ask him.  Below is his response: 
 
“Anyone is more than welcome to pray for an Emmaus weekend; the more the better!  
Prayer vigils/wheels aren't unique to Emmaus ministries.  No need to have walked to 
pray!”   Isn’t this an awesome revelation???   
 
So Community: Get members of your church family to sign up, especially if you have fellow 
parishioners attending a walk.  Sponsors: Let your pilgrim’s family and friends know, so they can 
get in on this exciting ministry.  Just direct them to the www.trwe.org home page to sign up.   
Who knows, it might even cultivate interest for a potential future pilgrim to think about attending a 
Walk 
 
In His Service, 

Judy Grice, Registrar, TRWE #40 

 

  PRAYER VIGIL 

 

 

 

http://www.trwe.org/
http://www.trwe.org/
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Dear TRWE Community, 

As the Board of TRWE Literature Chairperson, I am requesting all 

of you to please check around your home to see if you might have a 

TRWE TEAM MANUAL that is used by TEAM members in preparing 

for the Walks.   
 

I started in January 2015 on the Board, and one of my duties was to 

check all the TEAM Manuals for missing pages, etc., and by the 

Numerical numbers on the Manuals I had, there were some TEAM 

Manuals missing of both Men and Women’s manuals. 
 

If by chance you have a white 3 ring binder with TRWE TEAM 

Manual on it, please bring it to the camp when you come anytime 

during Walk #93 or #94 and leave it in the Agape Room so I can 

pick it up. 
 

The TRWE Board of Directors would greatly appreciate your 

earliest attention to this request. 

Sincerely, 

Lois Dille, TRWE #60  
Literature Chairperson 

 

MISSING IN ACTION!!! 

 

 

 

2015 FALL WALKS….DESIRE TO SERVE 

 Shortly after the Spring Walks are over the Board of Directors will begin the process of building the 
teams for the Fall Walks. The covenant we sign with the Upper Room in Nashville guides us in this 
process. 
Did you complete a DESIRE TO SERVE form? When was the last time you indicated your desire to serve? 
These forms are included in the team selection process. Additionally there are lists generated by the 
Registrar of all community members and the positions they have served on prior Walks. Together these 
form the basis of team selection. There is also a list of those who never have served. The model is one of 
progressive servanthood. 
There is a committee who prays over these lists and forms prior to the Team Selection meeting where 
names are suggested to the Lay Directors. They then begin the process of building their teams for the 
Walks – lots of phone calls, mailings, communication. 
If you wish for your name to be considered for the next set of Walks, please complete the Desire to Serve 
form found on the website: trwe.org and submit to Ken Gryger, Community Lay Director. 
Lill Griffith 

Community Assistant Lay Director 
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The Tale of the Talents  
 

The Holy Bible has been referred to by phrases such as “the Good Book” as well as “Living Word”.  I have 
discovered that the more I read “the Good Book” it usually coincides with what is going on in my life.   
 
It happened recently again when the scripture concerning the Parable of the Talents was the basis for the Sunday 
sermon (Matthew 25:14-30).  Pastor Kate asked for three volunteers who would be willing to take a risk.  My 
husband and I, along with our pew neighbor Kathy, raised our hands and we each received an envelope with a 
different denomination of cash in each envelope.  The only instructions we were given was to do something with the 
“seed money” and report back in four Sundays.  The end of our time of “reaping what you sow” came faster than 
what four Sundays should. The three of us shared with the congregations how the experience was for each of us. 
 
Kathy shared that the small amount of cash she had to work with ($3.00) was discouraging, but opportunity 
presented itself to her.  The church had a “family movie night”, so she sold popcorn to go with the free drinks that 
were offered.  She then invested that in a ball of crochet thread, made cross bookmarks, and posted on her Facebook 
about the “Talent Challenge”.  She received enough orders from the bookmarks to bring in even more cash. The 
popcorn sales and the bookmarks orders generated almost $20.00.   Her experience was highlighted by the fact that 
she had witnessed to her “Facebook friends”. 
 
Rex invested his $5.00 in a popular agape item he received last fall at the men’s walk.  He was able to purchase back 
scratchers. He sold them, and bought more, and sold those as well, and continued that process until there were no 
more scratchers to buy.  His total came to $53.00.  He also was able to witness why he was selling them. 
 
My $10.00 turned into five yards of discounted novelty fabric and a spool of, economically priced, thread.  I used 
my “talent” to sew over two dozen versions of a children’s quiet toy, a cloth maze made with a big button 
sandwiched between two pieces of fabric.  Straight lines are sewn so the button can be moved from one side of the 
sewn maze to the other side. There are twenty-seven little toddlers that hopefully will be entertained by this “quiet 
time” toy.  I received orders from Christmas parties and my weekly sewing group.  I kept repeating the Tale of the 
Talents to different people. My envelope in the offering plate had $27.00 and a pledge of any more orders would be 
added to that amount.  This experience had warmed my heart since I was participating in something that Jesus had 
spoken about.  The parable of the talents became “Living Word” to me.   

 
The three of us were able to “reap what we sow”, but sometimes you do have to “rip out what you sew”. 
 
DeColores, 

Pam Walter, TRWE #42 Table of Rachel 
 

SPOTLIGHT on 4th DAY 
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 A Note from the Registrar Committee… 

 

We’re so excited!!   The spring 2015 Walks are finally  here and we’ve 

attached the list of pilgrims and team for Walks #93 & #94, who are 
coveting your prayers  We are excited to see what the Lord has in store for 
these upcoming weekends.  

 
Sponsors know they are to have their pilgrims at the Family Resource Camp 

by 7 p.m. Thursday night for “Send Off.”  BUT “Send Off” isn’t just for 

sponsors and their pilgrims!! The Community is encouraged to attend as well 

because we all serve as “team members,” even though we may not be staying 
at the camp.  

 
If you have not done so already, please go to the trwe.org website and sign 
up for the prayer vigil, 4th day service, snack agape, Candlelight and Closing.    

 
DeColores, 

Judy Grice TRWE #40, Janet Ruckel TRWE #2 and Sharon Gallagher #72 

 

SPRING 2015 WALKS 

 

 
 

 HERE ARE THE ANSWERS!!!!   WHAT ARE THE QUESTIONS?? 
 

 

1. Beginning Sunday evening at 7:01 pm 

2. Not your church, but… 

3. The “real” outside team 

4. Closest to Christ 

5. How we get here… 

At the All Community Gathering on Friday, August 14, 2015 you can find out the questions…or see if you had 

the right ones…as we participate in what is called Education Day. 

Better known as E-Day, this is an annual event (sometimes all day, this year not) required of our 

Community by the Upper Room Emmaus in Nashville. It provides us the opportunity to learn about various 

aspects of this wonderful renewal movement we know as Walk to Emmaus. 

This year’s E-Day will focus on the theme E-Day: Beyond the Walk. Whether you are new to TRWE or a 

seasoned veteran, please consider this your invitation to join us at Dutilh UM Church in Cranberry for an 

evening of worship, light-hearted learning and fellowship. 

Lill Griffith,  TRWE #28 

Assistant Community Lay Director 
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MEN’S WALK #93 WOMEN’S WALK #94 

Pilgrim Church Sponsor Pilgrim Church Sponsor 
      

Ralph Smith 
OHL UMC, 

Summerville 
Greg Quick Kathy Dinger 

OHL UMC, 
Summerville 

Shelley Smith 

Robert Foflygen 
First UMC, 
Washington 

Bob Heim Marcy Walters 
Allison Park 

Christian 
Eli Dille 

Zachary Jupin 
First Presby., 
Belle Vernon 

Lance Trussa Bonda Ross 
New Stanton 

UMC 
Dennis Walker 

Bob Dipolito 
I.C. Catholic,  

N. Huntingdon 
P.J. Dippolito Gerrie Tschudi 

Bethany Presby. 
Bridgeville 

John Turnbull 

Darwin Trahern The Bible Chapel Joe Frantz Donna Detwiler Rural Valley UMC Rebecca DeLuca 

Steve Berfield Mt. Pleasant UMC 
Russell 

Beaumont 
Brenda 

Sommerville 
Mt. Zion UMC Rebecca DeLuca 

Cody Rogers 
West Alexander 

Presbyterian 
Bob Morgan Christine Lewis 

The Bible Chapel, 
McMurray 

Bob Lewis 

Kevin Yeckley The Bible Chapel Joe Frantz Lauren Nosker 
First UMC, 
Brookville 

Lois Shields 

Harvey Noel 
Christ United 

COC 
Brian Musick Shela Shields Mt. Pleasant UMC Roger Howard 

Kerry Mosier Community UMC Dwight Willaman Donna Bussey 
W. Alexander 

Presby 
Kathy Morgan 

Tom DePue 
First UMC, 

DuBois 
Lance Tucker Agnes Curfman 

Leesburg Presby. 
Volant 

Tom Gomola 

Jim Chirdon Bairdford UMC Larry Kretzler Sandy Foflygen 
First UMC, 
Washington 

Ruth Simmons 

Kurt Aucoin Crossroads UMC Bob Garland Karen Harshbarger 
St. Louise de 

Marillac, Catholic 
Ardyth Hill 

Shawn McGowan Crossroads UMC Bob Garland Bernie Frank 
Oakland UMC, 
Cooperstown 

Amanda Burns 

 
 
 

DON’T FORGET TO SIGN UP 
FOR THE PRAYER VIGIL 

www.trwe.org 
TEAM AND PILGRIMS NEED 

YOU HOLD THEM IN PRAYER 
FOR THE WHOLE 72 HOURS! 

 

Beth Mosier 
12 Apostles 

Lutheran 
Chuck Foust 

Deb Young OHL UMC Diane Hetrick 

Laura Zoeller 
Bethel Presby., 

Prosperity 
Judy Grice 

Kate Reitz Eau Claire UMC Carol Brown 

Heather Seigworth 
St. Petersburg 

UMC 
Janet Stewart 

  Jen Myers Garden City UMC Scott Gallagher 

  Sheila Johnson Carwick Wesleyan 
Melissa Whitling-

Wise 

  Kim Jedlowski Bethel UMC Janice Gottschalk 

  Jill Waldo Hebron Presby. Jay Newport 

  Mary Jo Bernazzoli Hebron Presby. Jay Newport 

  Darlene Ross Stone UMC Lisa Clayton 

PILGRIMS FOR WALKS #93 AND #94 

http://www.trwe.org/
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TEAMS 
                 Walk 93                                                        Walk 94 
Team Member Talks  Talks Team Member 
Bob Ruckel Perseverance (14) LD Perseverance (14) Jan Moynihan 
Carl Wiker Fourth Day (15) LDT Fourth Day (15) Debbie Pass 
Scott Roberts Priesthood of all 

Believers (3) 
ALD Priority (1) Kathy Johnson 

Andy Wahl Discipleship (10) ALD Life of Piety (5) Melissa Whitling-
Wise 

Phil Brooks Body of Christ (13) ALD Body of Christ (13) Diana Hujik 

  TL Discipleship (10) Janet Stewart 
Rolen Burnette Growth Thru Study (6) TL Priesthood of All 

Believers (3) 
Janet Ruckel 

Ryan Moynihan Christian Action (8) TL Christian Action (8) Rosella Ealy 

Rex Walter Life of Piety (5) TL Growth Thru Study (6) Sharon Gallagher 
Garth Johnston Changing Our World 

(11) 
TL Changing Our World 

(11) 
Chris Davis 

Scott Hargraves  ATL  Susan Keppen 
Larry Parker  ATL  Deb Gillen 
Ed Fisher  ATL  Tracy Goldstrohm 

Larry Kretzler  ATL  Jan Brooks 
  ATL  Lisa Clayton 
Ernie DeLuca Means of Grace (7) HSD Means of Grace (7) Bill Saxman 
Scott Gallagher Obstacles to Grace (9) ASD Sanctifying Grace (12) Mary Kitchen 
Ed Saxman Prevenient Grace (2) ASD Obstacles to Grace (9) Kellie Wild 
Lance Tucker Sanctifying Grace (12) ASD Prevenient Grace (2) Cyndi Bloise 
Cindy Parker Justifying Grace (4) ASD Justifying Grace (4) Roger Howard 
Ron Hujik Priority (1) Music  Kathy Wescoat 

Jamie Hall  Music  Donna Jack 
  Music  Nikki Gallagher 
Mike Wild  Tech/AV  Connie Hart 
John DeBonis  H. Prayer  Heidi Walker 
Richard Hill  Prayer  Tyanne Saxman 
Mike Varner  H. Dining 

Room 
 Linda Claypool 

Don Dille  Dining 
Room 

 Kathy Schmidt 

Eli Dille  H. 4th Day  Tammy DeBonis 
Jeff Cree  4th Day  Lynn Bussey 

Rich Underwood  H. Agape  Madeline Rainey 
Nick Denardo  Agape  Emily Heim 
Bob Morgan  H. Snack  Linda Hayes 
  Snack  Jann Markley 
Bryan Pass  Board 

Rep 
 Lynn Keener 

  Banner 
Bearer 

 Amy Parks 

 

SPRING 2015 WALKS 
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MARK YOUR CALENDARS NOW!!! 

 Save the Date – Make a Note – Tell your Emmaus Friends 

2015 Important EMMAUS Events 
 

Apr 16 -  #93 Men’s Walk Sep 11 – All Community Gathering 

Apr 18 – Gathering & Candlelight-7 PM Oct 9 – All Community Gathering 

Apr 30 - #94 Women’s Walk Oct 12 – Application Deadline 

May 2 – Candlelight 8 PM Oct 29 - #95 Men’s Walk 

May 29 – Regional Gathering Oct 31 –  Candlelight 8 PM 

Jul 11 – All Community Picnic Nov 5 - #96 Women’s Walk 

Aug 14 – All Community Gathering & 
E-day 

Nov 7 – All Community Gathering &   
 Candlelight 7 PM 

 Dec 11 – All Community Gathering 

 
Note:  For all Gatherings, doors open at 7:00 PM and service begins at 7:30 PM  

AND All Community Gatherings are held at Dutihl UMC 

 

 

  

REUNION GROUP NEWS 

 Our Emmaus family continues to grow in numbers and in grace.  Walks 93 and 94 

included approximately 39 pilgrims who share the vision of life lived fully in God’s 

amazing grace.  We are many members, but one body.  Who could imagine such a 

large and unique family?  Only God can.    

It doesn’t matter if you are a brand new pilgrim or if you were part of TRWE #1.  

Walking the Emmaus Road is a challenge and must be done in community.  

Remember, there are no “lone ranger Christians.”  God has called us into the body 

of Christ to join brothers and sisters in being the hands and feet of Christ to be 

his love in action.   

Endeavoring for Christ requires strength, courage, and support.  Growth in Christ 

comes through prayer, worship, study and fellowship.  How do we sustain this new 

life?   

The group reunion is the Emmaus way of sustaining faith.  Personally speaking, I 

have not found a better way of going the distance than being part of a reunion 

group.   I know I can count on my Christian friends for prayer and spiritual support 

to see me through those challenges.  What a gift from God! 

I’ve attached the current list of TRWE reunion groups. If there are no groups in 

your area, please consider starting your own with your current pilgrim, your 

sponsor or those you have sponsored in the past.  It only takes 2 for a group! The 

www.trwe.org website has all the updated information. If you start a new group, 

please complete the Reunion Group Information Sheet found on the website and 

return it to me at Reunion@trwe.org.  Please check it out and invite a friend to 

join you.   
 
DeColores!    

Merle Timko   TRWE #42, Reunion Group Coordinator 

 

Jesus said, "For 

where two or three 

come together in 

my name, there am 

I with them."  

                -- 

Matthew 18:20  

 

http://www.trwe.org/
mailto:Reunion@trwe.org
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MIXED REUNION GROUPS 

 

LOCATION GROUP NAME  MEETING TIMES                   GROUP LEADER 

Bellevue/Ross  The Hiding Place 1st & 3rd Sunday evenings    Tammy DeBonis 
     Rotate meeting @ member’s homes___________________________________ 
Greene Co. God’s Greene Gang 1st Saturday of the month, 9-10 a.m.      Janice Gottschalk 
     Waynesburg  Restaurants        Connie Hart 

Irwin/Harrison   Dinner with Friends Last Friday of the month, 6:30 p.m.      John & Kathy  
     Boulevard Restaurant, Delmont, PA       Shusteric 

Latrobe  The Comma Club 3rd Friday of each month, 7:00 pm   Rev. Cindy & Larry  
     Christ Church, 1414 Ligonier St., Latrobe           Parker_________________ 
Mercer County Third Thursday  3rd Thursday, 6:30 p.m.       Rex & Pam Walter 
     Leesburg Presbyterian Church, Volant 

Plum  Fruit Loops &  Last Tuesday of the month, 6 p.m.   Kathy Wescoat 
  Fruits of the Loom Palmieri’s in Plum 

Washington WashPA Pray-ers 3rd Saturday of the month, 8:30 a.m.     Judy Grice 
      Bob Evans, W. Chestnut St., Washington 

Westmoreland    Connect Group  Twice a month,Tues. or Wed 6:30 p.m.   Heidi Walker 
Mt Pleasant area   at members’ homes 

 
MEN’S REUNION GROUPS 

 

LOCATION GROUP NAME  MEETING TIMES    GROUP LEADER  

Brookville Brookville Men  Every other Sunday @ a    Richard Steel 
     Brookville area restaurant     _____________  
 Clarion  Clarion Cluster   Mondays, 7:15 a.m., Deb’s Restaurant   Jerry Belloit 
     US 322, Strattenville, PA_______________________________________ 
Monroeville Monroeville Men Every Tuesday, 7 a.m. @     Richard Hill 
     Panera Bread, Miracle Mile, Monroeville  Scott Gallaher_______ 
South Hills Fit2Serve   3rd Saturday of the month, 7:30 a.m.,     Mike Varner 
     Boyce-Mayview Park located at pavilion  Glenn Brooks 
      parking lot(wear your walking shoes!)  

Waynesburg Greene Co. Men       1st Friday of the month, 8 a.m.    Scott Roberts 
            Bob Evans Restaurant, Waynesburg, PA 

Wexford Wexford I  Mondays, 6 a.m.-Kings Restaurant, Rt 910    Jeff Clark 

Wexford Wexford II  Fridays, 7 a.m.-Eat ‘n Park, Wexford   Dave Claypool 

Wexford Wexford III  Tuesdays, 7 a.m.-Kings Restaurtant, Rt 910  Rolen Burnette  

 
WOMEN’S REUNION GROUPS 

 

LOCATION GROUP NAME  MEETING TIMES       GROUP LEADER 

Clarion  Clarion 3rd Saturday 3rd Saturday of the month, 10 a.m.   Clara Belloit 
     Perkins Restaurant, Clarion 

McMurray South Hills Sisters 3rd Monday of the month, 5 p.m.   Judy Grice 
     Panera Bread, McMurray 

North Hills Wexford Gals  2nd Tuesday of the month, 6 p.m.   Bonnie Readie 
Eat ‘n Park, Wexford 
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If you choose to get your newsletter by US Mail…Please send a check (Payable to 

TRWE) for $10 for a 1 year subscription to:  Kathy Shusteric, 627 Sandy Hill Road, Irwin, 

PA   15642 

If you know someone who does not have e-mail, please pass this information to him/her.   

This newsletter may be viewed at www.trwe.org 

 

             
 

             PRAYER CHAIN 
 If you have a prayer concern that you would like lifted in prayer or have other 

information that you want to share with the Community, please send the information 

to Rpratt2707@gmail.com 
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Visit our website at 

www.trwe.org 

 


